From: Patricia Snell

Sent: 06 June 2021 22:46

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Nathaniel Young

Subject: Camden Council -planning dept ( See below)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I wish to record my concern re the plan

listed below. The item proposed may be

a vital necessity but ON NO ACCOUNT should it be placed in the site proposed.

Projects of this nature should never be allowed to disfigure a site of local beauty. More apprpriate, if
vital,the item proposed would be better placed close to the Camden railway tracks where other objects of a
technical nature are to be found.

Yours faithfully,
Patricia Snell

34, Princess Road,
London, NW1 8JL.

https://accountforms.camden gov.uk/planning-search/index. xhtml?faces-
redirect=true&search=2021%2F1813%2FP&page=1&sortBy=RELEVANCY




